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A BOOK FOR THOSE WANTING TO EFFECT CHANGE IN AOTEAROA

When we see the need for change, we want to take action. But there is more to 
change than taking to the streets. From prison theatre and flaxroots community 
engagement, to social enterprise and online campaigning, the ways active citizens 
can make change are diverse and continue to grow. 

Navigating the complexities of active citizenship requires understanding, analysis 
and action. This timely book brings together research and practice-based analysis, 
along with case studies of citizen activism from Aotearoa New Zealand, to help 
readers generate effective ways to make a difference.

Topics include justice reform, gender in the classroom, environmental care and 
management, sport and positive social change, taking action on mental health, 
digital democracy, social entrepreneurship, and direct action, among others.

Part of a series exploring and promoting citizenship in Aotearoa, Tūtira Mai is 
written for students wanting to apply skills to real-world problems and those 
who want to find solutions to issues that affect them, their whānau and their 
communities.

SALES POINTS

• Addresses the lack of Aotearoa-based resources on active citizenship and 
provides realistic and effective ways for people to engage as active citizens to 
support their whānau, communities and workplaces

• Real-world case studies that inspire action and provide guidance to navigate 
solutions

• A multidisciplinary approach with a wide range of academic contributors and 
practitioners of change

• A companion  to the highly successful Tūrangawaewae, reprinted three times

ABOUT THE EDITORS

David Belgrave is a lecturer in citizenship and politics in the School of People, 
Environment and Planning at Massey University. His research interests are New 
Zealand foreign policy, East Asian security, the Cold War, and environmental 
politics. He is a former history researcher for Waitangi Tribunal claimants where 
he focused on environmental history and land law.

Giles Dodson is a lecturer and course coordinator for Tūtira Mai at Massey 
University.  His research and teaching interests are public participation in social 
change and civic engagement, and science and environmental communication, 
decision-making and policy.  He is also involved in te reo Māori revitalisation 
initiatives. 

Intelligent, relevant books for intelligent, inquiring readers
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